
Aqua Box Update 

 

Following a review of the Aqua Box project by the Rotary Club of Eltham, it has been decided to 
wind up Aqua Box Australia. 

Falling donations and significant increase in the cost of a premises to assemble and store the 
boxes have made the project unviable. The Rotary Club has been supporting this project for some 
time. 

Whilst there are still a number of boxes assembled, ready for despatch, these will be distributed as 
the need arises, they are no longer accepting donations. 

RAWCS have been informed and the project has been closed on their books. 

It is intended to contact donor clubs in the near future. 

The Rotary Club of Eltham wish to extend their thanks for the support they have received from 
D9780 clubs. 

 

Yours in Rotary 

P.P. Derrick Marsden 

Aqua Box Representative 

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Eltham 

 


